
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                     18 February 2015 

                    
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I hereby invite you to attend a meeting of the Pannier Market Sub-Committee of the 
South Molton Town Council to be held in the Beech Room, The Amory Centre, South 
Molton on Thursday 26 February 2015 at 2.30pm. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
                                                                  
                                                                     
                                                                           Cllrs Kingdon, Smale, Way, Worden 
M. G. Gingell                                                      Mayor Ex-Officio and Two Market  
Town Clerk                                                         Trader Reps 

 
 

AGENDA 
 

1. Apologies for absence. 
2. Chairman’s announcements. 
3. Declarations of Interest. 
4. APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

Pannier Market Sub-Committee       27 November 2014              ENCLOSED 
5. SCHEDULE OF CONDITIONS AND REGULATIONS FOR STALLS IN THE  

PANNIER MARKET   
 Please find enclosed a revised copy of the above document which requires  
 members approval.               ENCLOSED 
 
            

 
 
 


